
Music	Boosters	Meeting	Minutes	–	June	4,	2018	Attendees:		

Jodi	Kessler,	Matt	Gardner,	Wendy	Lindsey-Head,	Kristen	Brown,	Robin	

Gandert,	Robyn	Russell,	Jon	Myron	Simons,	Anna	Johnson	,	Tim	Kessler,	

Michelle	Betz,	Steve	Betz,	Julie	Smith,	Syndy	Casey,	Tom	Barrett,	Lisa	

Pelz	

Meeting	Called	to	Order	at	8:02pm		

Minutes	from	June	4,	2018	

Motion	made	by	Matt	Gardner	to	approve	minutes	from	May	7th	
meeting.	Robyn	Russell	2nd	that	motion.	Minutes	were	approved	as	
presented.		

Treasurer’s	Report:		

Treasurer’s	Report	was	distributed	and	shared.			

President’s	Report:		

• Voted	unanimously	to	approve	the	Video	Proposal	by	DSCLSR.		
Production	will	begin	once	approval	attained	by	Mr.	Burton.	

• Voted	unanimously	to	purchase	2	banners	to	be	displayed	in	Viking	
Village	lobby	and	on	travel	trips.	

• Voted	unanimously	to	add	new	Membership	Levels	for	the	2018-’19	
school	year.	

$500	Advocate	
$250	Joan	Meier	
$100	Director	
$75	Viking	
$50	Patron	
$25	Booster	



• Voted	unanimously	to	purchase	software	to	organize	emails	and	
other	Booster	items	more	efficiently.	

Special	Presentation:			

Robyn	Russell	is	seeking	2	seamstresses	for	Uniform	Fitting		
July	9th	-	20th.		A	sign	up	Genius	has	been	formed	for	volunteers	and	for
	students.	

Tres	Kutcher	shared	information	on	Harmony	Park	being	constructed	in	
Woodlawn	and	asked	for	Booster	support.		Donations	need	to	be	
submitted	this	summer	to	be	included	in	the	park.	

Motion	by	Robin	Gandert	to	adjourn,	seconded	by	Robyn	Russell		

	


